On August 15th the following questions were received from Board Chairman Tom Lynch regarding Board Item PM2 - Project Modifications for Rolling Green Elementary:
 
Question:  Is C.R. Klewin and James B. Pirtle Construction having the same problem with subcontractors?
 
Response:  Several of the construction managers have indicated that there are certain subcontractors that will not bid on the School District's projects as long as we have a Master Controlled Insurance Program (MCIP).  Several subcontractors initially refused to participate in the program, however, several have later agreed to participate in the program after we met with them and explained the benefits of the program and the fact that it will not be as difficult to comply with the requirements as they thought it would be.  Some contractors, however, simply refuse to participate in the program despite our reassurances.
 
Question:  Do our bid docs specify our master Work Comp program?
 
Response:  The bid documents have been recently revised to indicate that participation in the MCIP is required, however, in this case the construction manager received the bids for the tilt wall panels prior to the implementation of the program.
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